
P&C NEWS – WEEK 10, TERM 3 
Keep Calm, and Relax – School Holidays are here!!! 
 

 
 
Snaps of events 
Father’s Day Stall 

Another year of 
Mother’s and 
Father’s Day stalls 
done! Thank you 
NikkiJ for wrapping 
and taking care of 
all the gifts for the 
Father’s Day Stall. 
Thank you to all our 
amazing volunteers 
on the day, thank 
you to everyone that 
donated to the stall 
and finally, thank 
you to all our 
wonderful students 
for shopping. We 
hope a great 
Father’s Day was 
had by all. 
 

 
 



World Teacher Aide Day 
Our Teacher Aides had a 
lovely morning tea provided 
by the staff at PRSS. 
Chocolates and a card was 
given to our wonderful 
Aides on behalf of the P&C. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews & Canteen 
Thank you to the wonderful 
volunteers we had while working 
the kitchen during the 
Parent/Teacher Interviews. It was 
great catching up with parents, kids 
and teachers during both nights. 
The whole process of the canteen 
and the interviews was well 
organised and ran very smoothly. 
Thanks to everyone that supported 
by purchasing from the canteen. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Meal Deal 
Thanks to Kirsty and her amazing team for 
putting on another Meal Deal. I hear it was very 
yummie! Look out for details in the newsletter, 
newsflashes and social media for the next meal 
deal or treat time in Term 4. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ABC Visit - Outdoor Classroom Day – NaturePlay 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Starting at 7am with the ABC radio and facebook live interview, it was a very busy 
day! JenM did an amazing job being interviewed by the ABC and all our kids were 
stars. PRSS is famous once again! 



Outdoor Classroom Day – NaturePlay 

Students looked to have so much fun during the day of learning outdoors for 
Outdoor Classroom Day. We would like to say a big thank you to SusieB for 
introducing NaturePlay to our school and putting everything in place to make it 
happen. There have been various media events at the school & OSHC around 
PRSS and the great outdoors which has put us in the limelight. 
 
 



Entertainment Book Party 

2/3G was the winner of the Ice Cream Party for the most sales in the P&Cs 
Entertainment Book Fundraiser. Sadly, PhoebeK (our Entertainment Book Parent 
Volunteer) couldn’t be there on the day so I stepped in to receive the cheque of 
earnings raised. Well done PRSS and thanks to everyone that purchased a book. 
 

Just a Reminder…. 
Junior Choir are singing in Assembly this week (Wednesday 2.15pm). Please come 
and see them perform. 
 

Support Services 
• Term 4 - CAN YOU HELP KIRSTY WITH HOME-BAKE? 

If you love to bake, please help Kirsty (Tuckshop) with home-bake whenever 
you can. The recipe that is needed is the below link. If you can help, please 
have your baking delivered to Tuckshop first thing on Tuesday Mornings. 
Kirsty and children ordering tuckshop at PRSS would very much appreciate 
your help. 
http://www.taste.com.au/recipes/chocolate-brownies-4/36dcbc67-7361-4105-
8ca0-22d6d017b339 
 

• Woolies Earn and Learn Competition (Closes 19th September) 
https://www.woolworths.com.au/shop/discover/earn-and-learn 
 

http://www.taste.com.au/recipes/chocolate-brownies-4/36dcbc67-7361-4105-8ca0-22d6d017b339
http://www.taste.com.au/recipes/chocolate-brownies-4/36dcbc67-7361-4105-8ca0-22d6d017b339
https://www.woolworths.com.au/shop/discover/earn-and-learn


• If you are on Facebook, please go to 
https://www.facebook.com/PayneRoadPandC and Like the P&C Facebook 
Page. We keep you up to date with events and important information. 

 
• Check out our Website payneroadpandc.com.au. We have mountains of 

information on how we can support you. 
 

The P&C would like to congratulate our Maths Tournament Participants and we hope 
the PRSS GRIPPs Participants have a fantastic week. 
 

 
 
Thanks for reading. 
PRSS P&C President, Kym Bierenbroodspot 

https://www.facebook.com/PayneRoadPandC
http://payneroadpandc.com.au/

